





assessment is necessary, or whether it can recommend,
through the Minister for Conservation and the
- Environment to the Minister charged with administer-
.ing the Mining Act, that the proposal can go ahead
as proposed or under specific conditions.

The incorporation of environmental considerations
during the preliminary feasibility studies of develop-
" ment proposals, will in most cases avoid costly
‘environmental problems during the operatlon and post
‘operatlon phases of the project.

- I commend Bulletln 79 to your attentlon and I would be

pleased to receive your comments about it in the light of

'your experlencﬁ.

" C.F. Porter
. DIRECTOR.

13 March, 1981.
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